
 
 

Emera Teleconference on February 21 to Discuss Q4 2024 Results  

HALIFAX, Nova Scotia -- Today Emera (TSX: EMA) announced that it will release its Q4 2024 results on 
Friday, February 21, 2025, before markets open. The Company will host a teleconference and webcast the 
same day at 9:30 a.m. Atlantic (8:30 a.m. Eastern) to discuss the results.  

Analysts and other interested parties in North America are invited to participate by dialing 1-800-717-
1738. International parties are invited to participate by dialing 1-289-514-5100. Participants should dial in 
at least 10 minutes prior to the start of the call. No pass code is required.  

A live and archived audio webcast of the teleconference will be available on the Company's website, 
www.emera.com. A replay of the teleconference will be available on the Company’s website two hours 
after the conclusion of the call.  

About Emera Inc. 

Emera (TSX: EMA) is a leading North American provider of energy services headquartered in Halifax, 
Nova Scotia, with investments in regulated electric and natural gas utilities, and related businesses and 
assets. The Emera family of companies delivers safe, reliable energy to approximately 2.5 million 
customers in Canada, the United States and the Caribbean.  Our team of 7,300 employees is committed 
to our purpose of energizing modern life and delivering a cleaner energy future for all.  Emera’s common 
and preferred shares are listed and trade on the Toronto Stock Exchange. Additional information can be 
accessed at www.emera.com  or www.sedarplus.ca. 
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